

St Anne's Catholic Primary School

12th November 2024

Break the Rules Day

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Thursday 28th November 2024, we will be hosting a fun break the rules day in school. Children will be able to choose from any of the following:

Rule to break	Cost
Wear a crazy hairstyle	50p
Wear a temporary tattoo	50p
Wear crazy socks or tights	50p
Wear nail varnish	50p
Wear a hat in class	50p
Wear your uniform inside out	50p
Wear a sports shirt	50p
Wear your own clothes	£1
Wear fancy dress	£1

This will be a great day for children. An envelope has been sent home with your child. Please use this to send in the correct money. If you could write on your child's name and how many rules they have broken and the total value enclosed. Envelopes are to be returned on the day of this event (Thursday 28th November 2024). Arbor will not be used to collect funds for this event.

We really appreciate and need your support to help raise funds for future fun events for our children.

Please note, the wearing of any jewellery (earrings, rings etc) is not allowed for health and safety reasons.

Your sincerely,

Mrs L Stokoe

Executive Headteacher



